## GRF President named Strevey Award winner

Historical Society will present award at annual dinner March 30.

By CHERYL WALKER
THE LAGUNA WOODS GLOBE

The Historical Society of Laguna Woods will honor Golden Rain Foundation President Bob Miller as its 2007 Tracy J. Strevey Award winner for his contribution to the governance of the community at its annual dinner March 30 at Clubhouse 5.

Miller has been on the Golden Rain Foundation Board since 2005 and before that served seven years on the United Mutual Board where he was treasurer and president.

In 2002 he served as a member of the City of Laguna Woods planning advisory committee as well as on the city's community services committee.

Since 2001, he has been a director of Saddleback Memorial Medical Center and has served as secretary since 2002.

He also was elected Director of Saddle-

back's Hospital Associates and has served as its treasurer since 2004.

Miller was also a

Miller was also a member of the Historical Society's board from 1994 to 2007 and headed the Society's committee to move the Leisure World Globe landmark structure from



**BOB MILLER** 

Avenida Carlota to Gate 16.

He also chaired the Historical Society's nominating committee for several years.

Strevey was an early leader of Leisure World and contributor to the Historical Society.

Dinner tickets are \$25. For reservations call 206-0150.